
 

 
BELL BARGAINING REPORT #15 

 
 
 
Thursday, February 14, 2008 
 
 
Dear Sisters & Brothers, 
 
 
The bargaining committee has completed the analysis of Bell’s contract 
offer. 
 
In accordance with the Bell Bargaining Game Plan, the offer will now be 
reviewed by the Bargaining Caucus, which includes representatives from all 
Bell Craft locals in Ontario and Quebec. 
 
The Bargaining Caucus will meet in Ottawa on Monday, February 25. 
 
Decisions made by the Bargaining Caucus regarding Bell’s offer will be 
communicated to the membership without delay. 
 
Bell’s offer can be viewed by all members at: 
 
 

http://www.cep.ca/reg_ontario/files/bell_bargaining_2007/bell_bargaining_2007.html 
 

 
 
Solidarity Works! 
 
 
Richard Chaumont, National Representative 
Sean Howes, National Representative 
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